
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Planning is well under way for the Summer Fayre on July 7th and although we will be 

relying on your help and support to make it a brilliant day, we would also like to extend 

the opportunity to contribute and participate to all of our students. As such we kindly 

ask that each year group donate any items that can be sold at the stalls to raise funds 

as follows: 

 

Year R & 3 : Lucky Jars 

Each child can bring in a jar filled with trinkets/toys or small items 

such as stickers, pencils, novelty erasers etc. 

Year 1  : Any Donations of Toys or Books 

Year 2 & 5 : Tombola Prizes 

Year 4 & 6 : Cakes 

 

Donations will be accepted from the start of July. If you are providing any cakes please 

could they be brought in on Friday 6th July or on the morning of the fayre. 

We will also need your valued support and assistance manning the stalls on the day 

and to help with setting up in the morning and cleaning up in the afternoon.  If you can 

help in any way please contact us on the Whatsapp group, Facebook page or email us 

at coxheathptfa@gmail.com. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Your PTA Team 
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